
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 23rd April 2021  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Ugne for her amazing attitude towards learning and her increasing confidence to share 

her ideas and opinions.  

Reader– Tyler S for his eagerness to read and his resilience with his reading.  

 

MAPLE CLASS - Taylor- For working extremely hard this week and being more independent in her learning. 

Reader: Jorgie For sight reading tricky words and explaining their definitions. 

 

OAK CLASS - Brandon –Very positive attitude towards reading and writing. 

Tatum- clear confident reading during guided reading, good understanding of text. 

 

 

 

 



 

PE 
As stated in the “Return to School” letter sent today.  PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

Willow Class – Friday  

NEXT WEEK’S PE 

 

Maple and Oak sessions are being swapped around just for next week.          
Therefore, Oak will have PE on Thursday and  Maple will have PE on      
Wednesday.  

HEAD LICE 

UNFORTUNATELY WE HAVE A CASE OF HEAD LICE IN CLASS 2 AND CLASS 3 AGAIN!  

WOULD YOU PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S HAIR OVER THE WEEKEND AND TREAT 

ACCORDINGLY. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

There are still spaces available in all the Maple and Oak clubs.  Anyone that has signed up to a club by now has been 
given a place.  Anyone wanting to join a club now will not be able to start until w/c Tuesday 4thMay.  If any child dis-
plays poor   behaviour choices whilst attending a club, they will have their place in that club removed immediately.  

 

We are also starting an 11+ club on 10th May and every Monday thereafter. This is Y5’s only and is on a first come first 
served basis.  If you are interested in your child signing up for this club, the admin office needs to be notified by   
Thursday 6th May at the latest. 

 



 

 

 

REGULAR REMINDERS 

Reading books and Journals need be in your child’s school bag everyday. 

We encourage healthy eating and lifestyles, so please support us by providing children with non-fizzy drinks and an ap-
propriate break time snack.   

 

CLASS 2—IMMERSIVE LEARNING DAY 

Don’t forget the children have an Immersive learning day (letter sent out 20th to everyone).  Please see details 

again below :- 

Maple Class will be having their immersive day on Tuesday 27th April. Their topic this term is a Geography based topic. 

During this topic, the children will locate hot and cold places all over the world, find out lots of information about 

those hot places and compare them to where we live. To introduce this topic to the children, on this day the children 

can come dressed in clothes suited for a particular holiday destination e.g if they choose Canada as their destination 

they will come dressed for cold weather and activities they would do in the snow, if they choose Greece as a             

destination they will come dressed for hot weather and activities they would do on the beach by the sea. Please make 

sure these clothes are appropriate for school; the children may want to wear something underneath certain items. 

The children can bring a small bag of items that they would pack for this holiday too. They will be required to put these 

items in their lockers as soon as they come in to school until we use them. 

The children do not have to take part but it would be lovely to see them all involved, even if they choose to do one or 

the other. Please do not go out and buy things for this day, use the things you have at home. 

PARENT PARKING! 

WE HAVE HAD REPORTS OF A CAR PARKING ON THE ZIG ZAGS TO DROP THEIR CHILD/CHILDREN OFF 
TO SCHOOL. PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG ZAGS TO DROP OFF CHILDREN IN THE MORNING OR 
AFTER SCHOOL.  THE ZIG ZAGS ARE THERE FOR THE  SAFETY OF EVERYONE, ESPECIALLY THE         
CHILDREN!  WE WILL REPORT REPEAT OFFENDERS TO OUR LOCAL PCSO. 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our Safeguarding Policy, it is available to view 
on the school’s website  


